
 
 

Aug. 3, 2009  
DPS rolls out new vehicle inspection designs 

 
Editors: For samples of the new stickers, please see 
http://www.txdps.state.tx.us/director_staff/public_information/pr080309gseriessticker1.pdf  
 
Starting August 1, Texas vehicle inspection stickers will feature a western cowboy motif. Various 
images of cowboys will appear on different types of inspection stickers. The new stickers are 
rolling out over the next several months across the state. 
 
“We wanted to present a new certificate design that was immediately identifiable as being Texan,” 
said JoJo Heselmeyer, director of Vehicle Services for the DPS. 
 
Texas issues 10 different inspection certificate designs, dependent upon factors such as the age of 
the vehicle, whether it is designated as a commercial vehicle and whether emissions testing is 
required. 
 
Inspection certificates issued in previous years will remain valid until their listed expiration dates. 
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Follow us on Twitter! 
@TexasDPS_PIO 
@TexasDPS_Capitol 
 
 

For a recorded sound bite on this topic, call 512-424-2606 
Read about DPS online at www.txdps.state.tx.us 
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